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April 2, 2018 

 

Eric Cluver 

Farnsworth Group Inc. 

1612 Specht Point Road 105 

Fort Collins, CO 80525 

 

Re: Majestic Commercenter Phase IV Bldgs 24, 25, 26 SP-AMDT  
Case Number:  2001-6073-05 

 

Mr. Cluver, 

 

On April 2, 2018, the Planning Department approved your above referenced Minor Site Plan Amendment application. Please 

keep this approval letter for your records. If you have any questions, please contact me at 303.739.7121 or 

dosoba@auroragov.org. It’s been a pleasure working with you and I do apologize for the delays during the application 

review.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dan Osoba 

Planner I 

Planning & Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 
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